
Congrats Ayla Madara! 

 

 

Congrats to Ayla on becoming a Tiger Champion! Ayla has been an 

awesome addition to the Tiger family.  Ayla quickly showed her 

willingness to work and race with her true grit during the toughest 

workouts and event line ups at each meet.  Ayla has helped many of 

her teammates see what hard work can look like both in dryland and in 

the water.  The Tigers are excited to see what Ayla has in store for the 

future.  Way to go Ayla! Tiger Up! 


